
Dear Parents, 

 

Believe it or not, the end of another school year is clearly on the horizon. A glance at the attached 
calendar will confirm, June is easily among the busiest months of any school’s year. In the space of 
the next 4 weeks courses wrap up, achievements are celebrated, field trips enjoyed/survived, and 
final learner profiles are written and sent home. Even with all of this going on we have so much to 
reflect upon, be thankful for, and to celebrate. 

 

As we cruise towards summer, we hope everyone takes time to reflect on all of the outstanding 
learning that has occurred throughout the year. Our staff, students and families have worked tre-
mendously hard in order to make this a successful school year. Throughout the year we have seen 
such growth in our students not just academically, but socially and emotionally. Bonds and connec-
tions have been formed and memories have been made. We are so proud of the kindness, dedication 
and enthusiasm of our students and all of those in our school community. Spitzee School truly is a 
great place to learn and grow.   

 

There are a couple of important dates as we move into the month of June. First off Friday June 1st 
is a school based professional development day for staff, which means there is no school for stu-
dents. June 8th at 1:30pm is our welcome to Kindergarten for our new kindergarten students. June 
15th is our school wide Sports Day, please note that each student will be provided 1 hot dog for 
lunch. Any additional hot dogs need to be ordered through the hot lunch web site. Finally, our last 
day of school is on June 28th, we will have a final assembly that morning and students will be dis-
missed 12:10pm.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to send a special thank you to all of those who have volun-
teered their time and energy throughout the year. We cannot thank you enough for being partners 
with us in the learning of our students. You truly make our school a better place.  We also appreci-
ate parent council for another outstanding year, the school has greatly benefited from their time, 
decision making and feedback. Thank you for all you’ve done for our school community.   

 

There is no doubt that the summer months will come and go just as quickly as this school year has 
passed, and we will be greeting many of you in September before we know it. We sincerely wish you 
all a wonderful summer filled with family, friends, and new adventures.   

 

Yours in Education,  

Brooke MacNeill and Chase Ellis 

 

Spitzee School 

June 2018 

First day of School for 
2018/2019 Year 

Tuesday ,  

September 4, 2016 



June 2018 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Non Attend-
ance day for 
students 

Yearend Assem-
bly 9 am 

Last Day of 
School Dismis-
sal 12:10 

Grade 1’s to 
Spray Park 

Jr. Kindergarten 
Wrap up 

6:30-7:30pm 

Grade 5 Fare-
well 

9-12 

Grade 5’s swim-
ming 1:00 

Kindergarten’s 
to Granary Road 

Grade 5’s to 
Cobbs Adven-
tures 

Jr. Kindergarten 
year celebration 

9:00 –
12:00Sports Day 

Welcome to 
Kindergarten  

1:30 for new  
kindergarten 
students 

Patrol picnic 

Heritage Park 

Dare Grad 
Grade 5’s  

1-3 

Grade 4 
field trip to 
landfill 



Library Reminder 

Just a quick reminder that 

all library books 

are due by June 14 

School Pictures 

We have the dates for next years school pic-
tures.   

They are: 

Wednesday September 12, 2018 

Thursday, September 13, 2018 

 

Please mark your calendars! 

 

Lost and Found 

Once again our lost and found is over-
flowing.  At the beginning of June we 

will set everything out on tables in 
the front hallway.  Please come in and 
take a look for your children’s “found” 
items All unclaimed items will be tak-
en to the Salvation Army the week of 

June 30 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported the Saskatoon 
Farm fundraiser in May. We 

raised to continue to support our 
school! 

HOT LUNCH 

 

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to our school community who have made Hot Lunch 

such a great success this year! 

 

School Council is looking for someone to take over running our hot lunch pro-

gram for the 2018 - 2019 school year. If this is of interest to you please contact us 

at spitzeecouncil@gmail.com 

 

Looking forward to another great year of hot lunches! 

Fundraising Casino 

Mark your calendars! Our next casino date is scheduled for Thurs-

day, November 29th, 2018 & Friday, November 30, 2018. If you are interested 

in signing up to volunteer please contact us at spitzeecouncil@gmail.com 

mailto:spitzeecouncil@gmail.com
mailto:spitzeecouncil@gmail.com


Another successful year for council came to a close on Wednesday, May 16th at 6:30. Many new faces 
came out to all our meetings during the 2017/2018 year and we thank you all for taking part with your 
child’s education. Think you might be interested in taking part in a meeting next year? Watch for the dates 
which will be posted in the newsletters sent home as well as our Facebook page. Of course you are wel-
come to contact us at our email address spitzeecouncil@gmail.com to get more information. Our fundrais-
ing coordinators have been hard at work this year inventing and co-ordinating new and exciting fundraisers 
coming to Spitzee School this year and next year so please stay tuned for more information in the new 
school year as we have one of our biggest fundraisers coming in November, The Casino.  

I’d like to reach out by saying thank you to all volunteer parents who helped out with hot lunch and to our 
hot lunch coordinator, Jeanette Pentland. Also, a very special thank you to those parents who hold an exec-
utive position with school council.  

Vice-Chair-Ila Nagus  

Treasurer-Jeanette Pentland  

Secretary-Melanie Berry  

Fundraising Coordinators-Tannis Zebedee and Tiegan Jamison  

And Thank you to our Administration Staff Brooke MacNeill, Chase Ellis, and Teachers for your  

continued support in School Council.  

 

Our First Council meeting for the 2018/2019 school year is set to be Wednesday, September 12th at 6:30. 
Please mark it down on your calendar. Our Annual General Meeting will be in the October. This will be 
the month that some executive positions may become available but we will post those available positions 
on the Facebook page in the August/September. You are also welcome to email us if you would like more 
information.  

 

It’s been a privilege taking part as your School Council Chair and I thank you for the continued support 
and I look forward to performing my final year as School Council Chair next 2017/2018 year. See you all 
then.  

Be well and Have a happy Summer,  

 

Jamie lea Tipton  

Council Corner 



We do have a couple of spots available in our Junior Kindergarten for the 

2018-2019 year.   Junior Kindergarten students need to be four by the end of 

DECEMBER 2018 to be eligible to attend.  Spitzee School offers high  quality 

learning opportunities that allow each learner to explore, develop and celebrate 

his/her unique gifts and abilities. Registration forms can be picked up at the 

school office anytime Please see Mrs. Perceval or Mrs. LeRoux at the office for 

a package or for additional information 

Junior Kindergarten Spots Available for 
2018/2019 enrollment 

Kindergarten Registration 
Parents of prospective Kindergarten students are invited to register their child 
now for the 2018-2019 school year.  Our school division offers high quality learn-
ing opportunities that allow each learner to explore, develop and celebrate 
his/her unique gifts and abilities.  Kindergarten students need to be five by the 
end of December, 2018 to be eligible to attend.  For more information or to regis-
ter, please call 652-2376 or stop in at the school office anytime and see Mrs. 
Perceval or Mrs. LeRoux for a package. 

Up coming Field Trips 

Parents who are wanting to go on fieldtrips with their children must have a current criminal record 
check (within the past 3 years) on file at the school.  If you don’t have one please pick up the criminal rec-
ord check request form at the office. These take at least 2 weeks to be completed so please make sure to 

leave enough time. 

June 7—Patrol Picnic to Heritage Park 

June 20—Grade 4’s to the Landfill 

June 21—Grade 5’s to Cobb’s Adventure  Park 

June 25—Kindergartens to Granary Road 


